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February 13, 2023 
 
 
Mark Baker 
Soft Lights Foundation 
9450 SW Gemini Drive, PMB 44671 
Beaverton, OR 97008 
EMAIL: mbaker@softlights.org 
 
 
Dear Mr. Baker, 
 
After a diligent search of our files, the Office of the Chief Counsel (OCC) of the Food and Drug 
Administration was unable to locate any records responsive to your request #2022-8833 dated 12/16/22 
requesting all records showing discussions within the FDA about regulation of LEDs, including meeting 
notes, emails, and petitions that provide insight as to why the FDA has not regulated LEDs, as well as all 
meeting notes, emails, and phone calls showing who FDA staff has contacted about our June 15, 2022 
petition, including any discussions with the FDA Commissioner, any discussions with other federal 
agencies, and any discussions with lighting or automotive companies. 
 
OCC considers your request closed.  Please be advised that your request may have been submitted to one or 
more other component offices within FDA.  This office(s) will respond to your request separately. 
 
This is not the agency’s final response, and you will receive additional appeal rights with the final response, 
so you do not have to act at this time. 
 
If you have any questions about this response, you may contact Lakita Stephens at 301-796-0661 or at 
Lakita.Stephens@fda.hhs.gov. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Mednick 
Deputy Chief Counsel 
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